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PETITION TO SUPPORT

L’étincelle, an autonomous and militant community venue based in Angers and active for 20 years,

seems to see its story come to an end. We received a mail stating the cessation of the provision of the

place by April 30th.

In November 2016, we heard about the definite moving of our neighbors, « Les resto du Coeur ». Then, in the

beginning of December 2016, the buildings department of the city asked to meet us, and this meeting was

shortly followed by a few visits from various demolition experts.. .

We have been told that the beginning of the work will be starting by the second semester of 2017

The city council undertakes to offer rehousings for the organizations already accomodated free of charge.

We later had a first proposition which did not meet our needs

Since that very day, we have reformulated our expectations and even submitted some ideas of places. It is

inconceivable that we accept a place which is inappropriate to our needs. We now have no other options but to

stay here until we find a better place, or at least one as convenient as this one. This is the current situation.

We are keen on continuing our activism in these walls, and we hope this adventure will go on no matter what,

regardless of those late events.

By signing this petition, you will bring your support for L’étincelle to carry on its activities here, in

our neighborhood, or elsewhere, in good conditions. It will also mean supporting a project that,

because of its longevity, is unique in Angers




